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And we’re off!
Welcome to the first edition of Dear 
Neighbour, our newsletter that keeps you 
up to date with progress at Queen’s Hill 
Primary School. 

Construction work is now underway at the school where 
we are delivering a much needed £4m building contract 
to increase capacity to a 630 space school.

The first phase of works will involve the construction of a 
large extension to accommodate 8 classes, toilet blocks 
and a new reception area.

The existing hall will be extended to add an additional 
115m2 of space with associated store rooms for PE 
equipment. 

Our final phase of work will involve re-modelling the 
existing reception area to form a reprographics/stock 
room.

Over the next few weeks, our works will comprise of the 
following elements:

1.	 Excavation and removal of excess soil off site
2.	 Soil stabilisation 
3.	 Stone column ground improvement
4.	 Drainage work and foundations

Our normal working hours will be 7.30am to 5pm 
Monday to Friday.

As a result of these works you may notice an increase 
in construction traffic. To minimise disruption we have 
instructed our suppliers to avoid making deliveries 
between peak times at the start and end of the school 
day. We have put in place a traffic management plan and 
controls to reduce both noise and dust.

During the project we will issue further newsletters to 
keep you informed. We will also display information 
regarding the project along the site entrance.

This project is registered with the Considerate 
Constructors Scheme and as such we will aim to be a 
considerate and courteous neighbour to you whilst these 
works are being undertaken.

CCS Registered Site
Any issues? call 0800 7831423 or email enquiries@ccscheme.org.uk   

Keeping up to date with Morgan Sindall across the UK
Follow us on twitter @morgansindallci for all the latest news
Find out more about us on http://construction.morgansindall.com
Keep up with us on LinkedIn at www.linkedin.com/company/morgansindall

Contact us
If you have any questions or concerns about the project, 
please contact a member of our site management team 
on the number provided. If you cant get hold of anyone, 
please call our Norwich office on 01603 666669.

Steve Brock, Contracts Manager: 07831 446287     

Matthew Bidewell, Project Manager: 07813 056649

Jonathan Grover, Site Manager: 07731 314396

morgansindall.com
@morgansindallci
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